Town of Beacon Falls
Conservation Commission
Monthly Meeting Cancellation Notice
C/O Town Clerk
10 Maple Ave Beacon Falls, CT 06403

September 8, 2022

Dear Mr. Greene:

Please be advised that the Town of Beacon Falls Conservation Commission has cancelled their Monthly
Meeting scheduled Thursday, September 8, 2022.

Respectfully submitted,

Erin Schwarz
Substitute Clerk, Conservation Commission

Regular Meeting Cancellation Notice-Conservation Commission
Substitution Clerk Erin Schwarz
Meeting Date: 09/08/2022 (Cancelled)



